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Jolly Rodgers Wobblies Newsletter November 2016
THIS MONTH’S THEME IS ‘ROAD SAFETY, PEOPLE WHO HELP US & GUY FAWKES & BONFIRE NIGHT’ – busy month ahead!!
Our learning through play will continue to progress throughout our monthly activities. The children will continue to build on new skills daily, please encourage these at home. 
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THIS MONTH’S SONG’S – some words attached – to ‘sing along’ (
I’m a Police Officer
I’m a fire fighter

Big red fire truck

I’m a Doctor

Dr Denise the Dentist

Remember remember the 5th of November

Road Safety Rhyme

Miss Polly had a dolly

Sunny Safety Song

Postman Pat

Fireman Sam

NUMBERS
Each day we encourage the children with counting. Counting toys & books and during songs & rhymes and this month counting our fire trucks and ambulances and letters for postman & how many ‘sparkly bits’ on our fireworks and how many twigs we collect for our bonfire pictures!  
THIS MONTH’S COLOURS – BLUE
Water will be coloured blue and have people who help us figures and rescue vehicles added.
Sand tray will have twigs added to make bonfires

Sensory development / messy play – blue playdough with rescue vehicles making tyre prints, jelly, custard, creamed rice and lots more.
THIS MONTH’S ARTS (we will send home children’s work for you to display)
We will be using lots of different art & crafts to decorate pictures for our theme. E.g. crayons, felt tips, painting, sticking, junk art, foot prints, tissue paper, making pictures using glitter.
We will be making:

Twig bonfires with tissue paper flames, Guy Fawkes masks using paper plates, Traffic light pictures using red, orange & green fabric scraps, tissue paper & felt, finger painting fire engines & police cars, colouring pictures of people who help us e.g. policeman, fireman, postman, firework pictures with glitter, lollipop stop signs.
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THIS MONTH’S CIRCLE TIME

Within wobblies we will use “Circle Time” to read stories, and sing etc to the children to develop each child’s love of books and language and knowledge. 
Our stories this month will include the following topics:

Road Safety
Firemen

Policemen

Fireman Sam

Postman Pat

Bonfire & fireworks

Going to the doctor

Visiting the dentist

We will also be using pictures and flashcards to teach the children about our themes as well as toys and figures of policemen, firemen etc.

THIS MONTH’S BIRTHDAY’S 
Each month we may have a birthday celebration; if you wish you may send a cake/or healthy option to celebrate during break. (All Cakes must be nut free).

           Happy 2nd birthday
               Aoife
             Grace

            Sarah

           Ella

          Conor

          Marley

              ( 
PHYSICAL ACTIVITIES

We will be outside everyday; please provide a coat, hats and scarves now that the weather has cooled down. We will be exploring in our fairyland forest. We will also be going for a walk each day, weather depending! We will be going for a walk to the fire station using the zebra crossing & traffic lights along the way to learn about road safety. ( 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
‘RAINBOW DAY’
Thank you all for your support for our RAINBOW DAY. We raised £130.00
 THANK YOU.

We have received our new date for our Annual Early Years Inspection which will be between the window of Monday 21st November – Monday 19th  December. A poster will be displayed during the 4 week window in main hall & outside each room giving you more information. During whichever day the Inspection falls on, there will be a social worker on the premises, she will be wearing ID badge & may speak with you on arrival or departure. She will also have been given contact details & you may receive a questionnaire either through the post or on the day. Please do complete these as it does help with all future planning & aims & objectives of the nursery. THANK YOU.
PHOTOGRAPHER VISIT TO NURSERY – 1st NOVEMBER
Emma Jayne photographer will be at nursery to take children’s photographs starting from 10 o’clock. If this is a day your child is not at nursery please do come along any time from 11 o’clock.

FIREMEN VISIT TO NURSERY 

Our local firemen will be visiting the nursery with their fire engine. We will hopefully be able to get out to the fire engine & maybe even spray some water from the hose!!
CHILDREN IN NEED – FRIDAY 18th NOVEMBER
We will be having a PJ Day to raise funds for this very worthwhile cause. Please send children in wearing PJ’s and all we ask is a small donation. Thank you.
As you can see November is a busy busy month with lots going on!! ( 

CHRISTMAS CLOSURE

Just a reminder that the nursery will close on FRIDAY 23rd DECEMBER (normal day 7.30 – 6.00) and will not re-open again until TUESDAY 3rd JANUARY 2017.
Thank you from all in Wobblies.
